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Friday, 24 January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Science department at the McKee Poulton will be offering after school revision lessons beginning Tuesday 28th 

February. They will run for 1 hour after school from 2.30pm until 3.30pm. 

A list of the topics covered in these sessions will be given to the students and also posted on our website. Both 

science teachers will be available, and your child can choose the topic they wish to revise that day from the list. 

It needs to be noted that transport home will not be provided at 3.30pm. You will therefore need to make 

arrangements for your child to get home. 

In addition to this, some students need to catch up on some of the practical experiments that they are required to 

be taught as stated by the AQA exam board. It may be they were absent from class or we are unsure if it was 

taught at their previous school. Opportunities will be given during Golden Time to carry out these experiments. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

Andrea Sealy 

 

Subject Leader for Science 
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